
COMMISSION ON EDUCATION MEETING 

MINUTES 
June 21, 1978· · 

The Commission on Education met on June. 21, 1978 with four members 
present. 

Margaret Ann Biddle reported that the Duke University Field Intern 
in Education has been approved by the Administrative Board. 

The Commission continued its evaluation of the Church School by 
hearing a report on "How Effective Are We?" by Hoyle Eggeston. 
She and Polly Mix had prepared the report using information received 
from a survey that they had conducted. A summary of the report will 
be given to the Council on Ministries at a future date. 

It was announced that Dr. Jim Charlesworth will conduct a tour to 
the Holy Land in February. 

An Ad Hoc committee will meet in August at the home of Hoyle 
Eggeston to review the future needs of a young adult Sunday school 
class. 

There will be no meeting during the month of July. 

The next meeting will be 7:30 p.m., August 16, 1978. 




